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“What a pleasure and a privilege it was to be invited to run 
Taking the First Step at Te Puna Oraka Shirley Hub,” said Lisa, 
the programme’s course tutor.

It’s the first time that Taking the First Step, an employment and 
life skills course for women, has been run off site. It went so 
well, it looks to be the first time of many to be held in different 
locations across the city.

“We ran the programme in conjunction with The Neighbourhood 
Trust St Albans. We hoped by doing it in Mairehau, it would 
make the course more accessible to local women and hoped 
it would encourage relationship building and it did!” explained 
Lisa.

9 women completed the 4 week programme, which ran for two 
days a week (during school hours).

“The ladies attending the course were absolutely amazing and 
we had a ball exploring our strengths, skills and abilities, along 
with practical tools for the job search journey and that’s before 
we even start to talk about the lollies and chocolate,” explained 
Lisa.

“The course being local made it easier to stick to a routine 
and I could afford to attend. It didn’t put a strain on my home 
life,” explained one attendee. “The course has helped me a 
tremendous amount in the progress of my confidence, especially 
in search of jobs and how to cope with stress, and how to get 
help,” said another student.

If you’d like to learn more about Taking the First Step and 
how it could help you, please call Lisa on 332 1700 or email 	
lisa@kingdomresources.org.nz

Taking the First Step
in Mairehau

“I’m so excited, Kim’s done it!” said Ema, a Kingdom Resources’ 
Budget Advisor. “She’s my Early Start - Star Client.”

What had Kim done? She’d completed Kingdom Resources 
‘One Step at A Time Model’, which records all the steps Kim’s 
taken towards learning how to get on top of her finances and 
stay there!

Kim’s a young mum who battled to control her spending. She 
hated the thought of anyone trying to control her money and 
was initially scared of meeting a budget advisor. Assured by 
her Early Start Family Support Worker that the advisor would 
just make suggestions and show her what she’d be capable of 
doing, Kim began her journey towards financial freedom.

“While times were very challenging for her, she never gave 
up,” said Ema. “I felt that not only did she achieve her goals, 
her mind-set towards money changed and she’s even got a 

savings account. Her future just looks so 
much brighter.”

The biggest step towards her financial 
freedom was amicably untangling shared 
debt with her ex-partner, which had been 
a major cause of stress between them. 
Ema’s role was to lead Kim through this 
difficult process.

“Ema, you have been so lovely and kind 
during the time we’ve had together. Thank 
you so much for your immense support. I simply couldn’t have 
done it without you,” said Kim.

Kingdom Resources works with Early Start Family Support 
Workers to help young mums with their money. The project has 
been funded and support by the Ministry of Social Development.
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